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Student Announcements:  September 15, 2016 
 

Breakfast for Friday: 
Donut Ring 

Lunch for Friday: 
Beef Fiesta Pizza, Romaine, Fruit & Milk 

 
 

**EVENTS FOR TODAY** 
 

Girls Golf Dual 4pm @ Stanton 
 

JH Volleyball 5pm @ Stanton 
 

JV/Varsity Volleyball 5:30pm @ Norfolk Catholic 
 

JH Football 6pm @ Stanton 
 
 
 

* Fall sports button orders must be turned in to the office by 3pm this Friday 
(September 16). Any button orders turned in after this date will not be ordered. 

 
* Seniors are needed to sell tickets on Friday Sept 16 at the football game from 
6-7:15 for the upcoming cow pie drop benefitting your post prom. Please 
contact Rhonda King at 402-439-5003 if you can help. 
 
*There will be open auditions for the one-act play this Thursday and Friday, the 
15th and 16th, in Mrs. Lechner's room. The times for auditions are: Thursday: 
During Homeroom until 5:00 and Friday: During Homeroom until 4:00. Your 
audition will take about 5-10 minutes. If neither of these times work for you, 
please come talk to Mrs. Lechner to set up a time for you to come in and 
audition. If you just want to be part of crew, stop by her room and grab a form 
to fill out which job of crew you would like to be part of. The audition scripts 
will be from both Sweeney Todd and Fighting Demons. The play, along with 
cast and crew, and the rehearsal schedule will be posted next week. 
 
* There will be a Jr High FBLA meeting Monday during Advisory. Please 
check in with your Advisory teacher and then report to Mrs. Renn's room. 
 
 
 

GO MUSTANGS!! 
 
            
An information sheet will be sent home with your student but these are also on 
the front page of the school website at www.scs-ne.org  
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